
 

 
NEWSLETTER: Term 2   Week 6 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Nature’s 
Playground! 

 

 

Melbourne Magic! Year 6 Camp Adventures!  

The Year Melbourne Urban Camp was an incredible 
success, packed with exciting activities and memorable 
moments! Students embarked on their adventure by bus 
and train to Melbourne followed by visits to the 
Immigration Museum, Scienceworks & the 
Planetarium, the old Melbourne Goal, an MCG tour and 
finally a night tour at the Melbourne Zoo! (yes, it was a 
trip of non-stop learning & fun!) One of my personal 
highlights was the Karaoke night-who knew we have so 
many talented singers! A huge shout out to Mrs 
Donaldson for her amazing organisation to make this 
happen, to Mr Gale for his expert navigation skills (we 
didn’t get lost at all!), to Miss Bec for her amazing support 
and to Mr Adam Heywood and Mrs Melanie Saleta, our 
parent volunteers!  

 

May 
30/05/2025 

Prep -2 Assembly  
Assembly Performance 1/2A 

‘Glasses for Kids’ consent form 
due back 

 
June 

03/06/2025 
2026 Prep Information 

Afternoon  
 

05/06/2025 
Prep Inquiry excursion 

'Workers in our Community' 
 

06/06/2025 
Yr.5/6 Winter Sports  

(AFL9’s, hockey, netball & soccer) 
 

09/06/2025 
Kings Birthday Public Holiday 

 
Term 3  

21/07/2025 
Curriculum Day (Pupil Free) 



 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Reading Challenge! 

 

Congratulations to those students who have 
reached or are very close to reaching 100 nights of 
home reading! An amazing effort, well done! A 
Principal Award and a book of your choice is coming 
your way! I look forward to these presentation at the 
upcoming assemblies. 

 

 



 

 

Attitude to School Survey 2025 

Students in Years 4-6 participated in the annual ATSS this week. This is a fantastic opportunity for 
students to provide us with valuable feedback on how they believe our school is performing from 
their perspective. I am very proud of the way students genuinely participated in this survey which 
will be further discussed in Student Voice Teams when the survey answers are released. Thank 
you, students!  

All the best for a fantastic week! 

Kind regards, 

Ms Warburton 

 

Wellbeing at lunch time 

Each day at ‘The Lake’, we run inside activities at lunch time. We have a roster of amazing people who run these 

activities and a schedule of activities for each day. Each Tuesday, the focus is on Wellbeing with Miss Jess and Miss 

Louise. This week, students coloured some affirmations. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Annabelle Albanese, Alessandra Rodi, Adelyn Cohrs, Andi Tegart, Seth Ferguson, Emmi Peterson, 
Maddern Louttit, Blade Chapple, Riley Robinson, Mia Jowett, Rosa Heaysman, Nate Cooksley, Sofia 

Piscitelli, Riley Robinson and Noah Harmer. 

 

 

 

The Year 6 camp offered many challenges and experiences for our students. Starting with the train ride into Melbourne 

and then catching public transport to all our activities. The students all showed great Laker values and made the 

experience a memorable one. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, 30 of the Year 6’s went to the Melbourne Urban Camp! It was a splendid experience and I'm pretty sure 

everyone liked it! We went to the Melbourne Zoo, Planetarium, Scienceworks, Melbourne Gaol, the MCG (Melbourne 

Cricket Ground) and the Immigration Museum! The food was delicious. My favourite part was the Planetarium dome! We 

got to sit back in the chairs and relax while watching a small movie about the education of space and how the earth's 

rotation matters so much! 

- Emma Grimley 



 

 

 

This week is Food Allergy Week. Can you use this opportunity to talk to your child about food allergies and 
the importance of not sharing food. Food allergies cause symptoms such as asthma, eczema, pains in the 
tummy, etc. and they are not all life threatening. 1 in 10 babies are born with food allergies. 
 

 
 

 


